
I am wriƟng to support the applicaƟon submission (Ref: 2025/1084/P) because I strongly believe in 
the importance of providing more homes alongside enhanced greenery in the area. 
 
I live within the area and so am keen to voice my support of projects such as this one proposed for 
Frognal Lane. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Shimshon Torn-Hibler 
 


